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This Term 
We have had a super term of learning. We have explored a vast amount of knowledge and skills in 
Maths; written newspapers, children’s stories and rhyming poems in English; explored the human 

digestive system, teeth and animal food chains in Science; in RE, explored how Jesus used stories to 
teach people and why Lent is a special season for the church; in Music, had our Sing Together and 
developed our confidence when singing gospel songs (using call and response); in PE, improved our 

swimming abilities, and had some tactical training from Michael from PNE; explored earthquakes and 
volcanoes in Geography (and also creating working models in DT); and have discovered more about the 

Anglo Saxon era in Britain in History.  

Important Dates 
Mon 8th Apr: Easter Carousel Day 
Wed 10th Apr: Easter Celebration Worship at 9:30am (All welcome) 
Thur 11th Apr: Easter Bonnet and Decorated Egg competition judging 
Thur 11th Apr: Finish at 2PM 

Behaviour 
Some children have wobbled this week with regards to attitude to learning. Those children whose 

behaviour was Outstanding at least three times this week are: 

Ethan, Lewis, Faith, Jack, Libby, Bronti, Dylan, Cayden, Jaiden, Keinan, Holly, Connor, Noemi, 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for HUMILITY goes to Keinan who is very modest and humble in his 

attitude to his learning.  
The CURRICULUM award is Jensen for his enthusiasm and singing in Music 

The STAR WRITER is Connor for some phenomenal empathetic questioning in RE. 

Extreme English Week (week beginning 29th April) 

Get Caught Writing Competition 
Take a photo of your child writing in an unusual location, the more unusual the location, the better!! 

(e.g. in washing baskets, up trees, on Trafalgar Square and in waterfalls) Please can all entries for the 
competition be brought in before the 2ndMay. 

Book Fair running in school. 
Please support this event It runs from 25th April to 1st May in school. As well as your child receiving 

new reading material, school are given a percentage of the profit which goes towards buying new 
books for school. 

Have a lovely Easter break. See you on Tuesday 23rd April. 
Mr Bateman 


